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Comments: I'm for the proposed closure of shooting near and around Colorado Springs, Monument and Palmer

Lake. The current open shooting on Rampart Range road north of Mt Herman Road is getting out of control as

more and more shooting is causing increased trash, damage to trees, and unsafe practices (shooting without

proper backstops).  It would be nice to travel on and around Rampart Range road without the constant noise and

thoughts of stray bullets endangering life.  I encourage the forest service to close the area to shooting.  If that is

not an option, more enforcement is needed in the area.


